
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 19th June 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been reading a 

story called ’The Woolly Mammoth’ and then 

they have been writing their own set of in-

structions about how to wash their chosen 

animal. In maths, the children have been us-

ing a ruler to measure a length using centi-

metres. In PSHE, the children have been learn-

ing all about friendship and how to be a 

good friend but also how to resolve conflict in 

friendships.   

Next week, the children are going to be enjoy-

ing a trip to ’Beale Park’. On the trip, the chil-

dren will take part in a workshop , go in the 

sand pit and  enjoy seeing all the animals. 

Then, the next day, the children will write a 

recount of their trip. In Maths, we are going 

to be measuring items using a metre stick.  

Please make sure that your child has their 

water bottle for the trip and they are wearing 

lots of sun cream! I am sure we will have a 

fantastic day!  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Doodle 
Learning Maths homework and read dai-
ly. 

Children should complete one 
piece of homework each week 
from their Summer 2 Home-
work Menu. 

Spelling test is on a Friday 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

Word of the Week: environment 

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Dates for the diary:  

13.07.23—Year 2 Beale Park trip. Children should 
wear shorts and t-shirt. They should also bring 
swimwear and a towel in a  back pack.  

 

Star of the week:   

2Hawking: Unnaysha 

2Franklin:  Vikhyath 

2Newton: Jay-Jay 


